Adler Family Association
1740 North Milwaukee Avenue

Libertyville, IL  60048
December 29, 2004

Mr. John Griparis
Domino’s Pizza

115 W. Rockland Rd.

Libertyville, IL  60048

Dear Mr. Griparis:

On behalf of the Adler Family Association, I would like to thank you for your donation of 6 large pizzas to our school as we celebrated our General Mills Box Top Olympics.  Our Box Top Chairperson, Linda Weiss, felt that celebrating our students’ fundraising success would be a great motivator.  We have seen this in the success of our Box Top program already this year.

We sincerely appreciate community support for our school.  Thank-you.

Sincerely,

Meg Behm

AFA President
“Where school and family come together”

